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TO:  Joint Committee on Transportation 

 

FROM: Patrick Brennan, Legislative Analyst 

 

SUBJECT: 2018 Committee Legislative Concept Summaries 

 

DATE: Friday, January 12th, 2018 

 

Here is a short summary of the three LC drafts that are proposed for introduction as 2018 Session 

committee measures for the Joint Committee on Transportation: 

 

 

LC 212 – This draft includes a series of purely technical changes to language within House Bill 

2017. These changes are classified as non-controversial and as having no significant policy 

implications. 

 

LC 217 – This draft includes a number of policy options and amendments to House Bill 2017 

that can be classified as a combination of technical changes as well as substantive changes to 

language and programs from House Bill 2017. The measure also includes a few statutory 

changes that are unrelated to language included in House Bill 2017, including: elimination of the 

statutory limitation on the number of Pacific Wonderland registration plates; expanding the 

transit exemption from seat belt requirements to transit vehicles operated by tribal governments; 

and ODOT compensation to outdoor advertising sign companies in cases where signs are 

damaged, destroyed or relocated. 

  

LC 219 – This measure is being introduced solely for the purpose of having another “relating to 

transportation” measure at the Committee’s disposal, should it be desirable to report legislative 

concepts out of committee in multiple bills, rather than a single bill. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


